
RJ’s Autumn Term Highlights 
 

The children of RJ have been very busy settling into school and making 
new friends this term. We have been learning about Autumn and enjoyed 
collecting items for our Autumn display.   
 
Sophia showed us a leaf she had found ‘I have a huge leaf to show 
everyone and it is green’. 
 
 
 In November Ms Barnett and Miss Johnson told the class about 
Remembrance day and how it is a special day when we wear a poppy in 
memory of all those who died during the two World Wars and other 
conflicts, we bought artificial poppies from school to wear and made 
beautiful poppies for our Remembrance display in our classroom.  
 
Amelie said ‘Remembrance is when we remember the good men who 
were killed’  
 
 
On 14th November we dressed as Superheros for the day in return for a 
donation towards the Children In Need Charity.  
 
Kaan said ‘Miss Johnson, I’m dressed the same as you and Ms Barnett, 
Batman is my favourite!’ We all had so much fun. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


